
    Accredited by Western Association of Schools and Colleges 

 

10/22/2015 

Dear Parents, 

 

Good day! 

 

On November 2, the school will officially begin after school t-ball/softball for K - 5 students. 

It is a voluntary activity that your child can participate in after a full day of schoolwork. This 

program is designed as a parent-led activity. This is purposely done in line with Morrison’s 

belief in school – home partnership in molding your children. 

 

In this regard, I would like to invite you and your child to participate in the above mentioned 

activity. This is a perfect avenue for your child to learn valuable lessons outside the classroom 

setting. It is also an ideal opportunity for you to be involved not only with the school’s 

activities, but more importantly with your child’s affairs in school.    

 

This year, the schedule for after-school sports will be as follows: 

 

 Kindergarten – 3
rd

 Grade -  Mondays & Wednesdays 

 4
th
 & 5

th
 Grade – Tuesdays & Thursdays 

   

A fee of 100 NT will be collected as registration for your child’s participation. 

 

I am looking forward to working with you.  

 

Respectfully Yours, 

 
Dondi Peleo 

EMS Athletic Director 

 

 

Please return this slip to the EMS office by October 30, 2015.  Failure to do so might lead 

to your child not being able to participate in the activity.  

 

 I will allow my child to participate in after school t-ball/softball. 

 

I will not allow my child to participate in after school t-ball/softball. 

 

I volunteer to coach a team 

 

 Enclosed is the 100 NT registration fee 

 

 

Child’s Name: _________________________  Grade Level: ________ 

 

Parent’s Name: _________________________  Parent’s Signature ____________________ 
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